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Dear Parent 

We are very excited to announce that the GPPSA and Dynamic Multisports will be holding a 

football tournament and the finals will be played at the Summer Fayre on Sunday 6 July 

2025. 

The play-offs will take place week commencing 23 June 2025 during school lunch time. All 

children will be required to wear their PE kit, shin pads and trainers on the play off days. (No 

football boots required) Y3 & Y4 Monday 23rd & 30th June, Y5 & Y6 Wednesday 25th June 

and 2nd July.  

The Football Tournament is open to all pupils in years 3, 4, 5 and 6 and the teams will be set 

up according to year groups. In order to avoid disappointment please book your child a place 

by making a payment of £6 via Arbor by 10:00 am on Monday 23 June 2025.  Places must be 

secured by making the payment of £6. 

There will be medals and trophies presented to the Winners.  

The football tournament final will be from 12pm on Sunday 6 July 2025 at the Summer Fayre 

(on the field). Further information will be provided in due course to those who make it to the 

finals. Please note that all players will also need to pay the £1 entrance fee to attend the 

fayre.  

Good luck everyone and we look forward to seeing you at the finals! 

Kind regards 

GPPSA and Dynamic Multisports 

         
 

 
 


